[image: ]	



Christy Mocny
Director, Corporate Quality Audits and Compliance
5000 Davis Drive
Research Triangle Park, NC 27709
20 September 2022


Dear Jim,

I am writing to express interest in being nominated for the Rx-360 Board of Directors. 

As someone whose is accountable for our audit program and to maintain compliance to ensure supply chain continuity at Biogen, my role is aligned with the mission of Rx-360.  The Rx-360 collaborative initiatives to leverage diverse experiences from member organizations is critical to the life science industry’s success in these unprecedented times.  Identifying and leveraging innovative, standardized, and sustainable solutions and ways of working is more important than ever.  The duties of the board to drive the Rx-360 mission forward through accessibility, integrity, sharing of best practices and transparency creates a tremendous opportunity for the life sciences community. 

I look forward to the opportunity to be nominated for the Board of Directors and working with the Rx-360 community in 2023 and beyond.

Yours sincerely,





Christy Mocny
Director, Corporate Quality Audits and Compliance
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